
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear HMC Residents,  

November is a time for us to reflect on 

and give thanks for all we have been 

given. It is also a month that we pause 

to honor our many veterans who have 

served our great nation.  

As a veteran myself, I am all too 

familiar with family sacrifices and 

holidays separated from the ones you love. HMC 

wishes to recognize our veterans who unselfishly 

answer the call and serve our great nation in the name 

of duty, honor, and country. We could not be more 

grateful or proud of their many sacrifices and want to 

make sure we all pause to honor these heroes on 

November 11th.  

Wishing you all quality time with your family, good 
food, and hearts full of gratitude. Happy Thanksgiving 
and as always, we thank you for allowing us to serve 
you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Brian Stann 
CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 

Our CEO’s Message 
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Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-430-1517 • Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing 

Friendly Reminder for November 
Energy Conservation Policy from Resident Handbook 
Energy conservation is practiced to include turning off all exterior lights 

during daylight hours and closing storm windows completely during the 

heating and air conditioning season. Additionally, turning off lights in 

rooms that are not in use is encouraged.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Woof Woof to our 

Pet of the Month Winner 

for October, Miss Daisy! 

Yards of the Month Winners from October! 

686 DYER CIRCLE 688B DYER CIRCLE 

Daylight Saving Time Ends 

Don’t forget to set your clocks back an hour on Sunday November 7th, 

2021 otherwise you’ll wake up an hour early on Monday morning and 

who doesn’t love an extra hour of sleep. 

Closed for Thanksgiving Day  
As a helpful reminder the housing office will be closed on Thursday 

November 25th, 2021. If you are in need of any EMERGENCY or 

URGENT work orders please call the 24 hour Maintenance Phone Line 

at 855-627- 3932. We hope everyone has a wonderful and safe 

Thanksgiving Day!  



redstonefamilyhousing.com 

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE ARSENAL 

SAVE THE DATES 
November 8th 
Grab N’ Go Breakfast Outside of Housing Office 

From 8am-11am we will have breakfast items set up 
outside of the housing office available for pick-up. Such 
as pop-tarts, danishes, breakfast bars, juices and coffee 
to help kick off our resident appreciation week. Supplies 
will be limited so be sure to stop by before it’s all gone. 

November 9th 
Magic of the Family Meal WebEx 

From 3:30pm-4:30pm we have partnered with the Military 

Child Education Coalition (MCEC) that will be hosting a 

workshop via WebEx. This workshop addresses the 

many benefits of eating together as a family. It identifies 

common obstacles and possible solutions, along with tips 

and strategies to make mealtime engaging, healthy, and 

fun for the entire family. A prepackaged kit will be needed 

in order to participate in the snack making activity. After 

you have pre-registered be sure to stop by the housing 

office anytime after 12 noon on Friday November 5th or 

the morning of Monday November 8th to pick yours up. 

After you have finished the WebEx be sure to complete 

the MCEC survey at the end of the session for your 

chance to win a $25 Amazon gift card from the MCEC. 

November 10th-17th 
Fall Décor Contest 

During the week of 11/10/21—11/17/21 we will be hosting 
a Fall Décor Contest exclusively for our residents of 
Redstone. Post a picture of your home all decked out for 
the Fall Season in the comments below on our Facebook 
post and we will choose a photo at random to be the 
winner of a $20 gift card to a retailer of the winner’s 
choice! To participate in our Fall Décor contest, comment 
a photo of your home decorated for the autumn season 
with #HUNTFallsintoAutumn by 11:59PM on November 
17th. Winning Photo will be chosen on Wednesday 
11/17/21 by 11:59pm then announced on our Facebook 
page and E-mail Blasted on Thursday 11/18/21. Good 
Luck and let those creative/decorative minds go to work!  

November 8th-14th 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the 
comments below on our Facebook post from November 
8th-14th and we will choose a photo at random to be the 
winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! 
Facebook post link will be e-mail blasted out as a 
reminder on Wednesday November 10th. Winning photo 
will be chosen on Sunday November 14th by 11:59pm 
and announced on our Facebook page and e-mail 
blasted on Monday November 15th. 

November 11th 
Veteran’s Day Pie Pick-up Day 

Our event will be hosted outside of the housing office on 
Thursday November 11th, 2021 from 2:30pm-4:30pm. In 
preparation for this event we will need to get more sign-ups 
from each household that would like to pick-up a FREE pie. 
(Only one pie per household) Flavors will vary and supplies will 
be limited and will be given out on a first come first serve basis 
so be sure to stop by early and grab yours before they are all 
gone. In order to sign up please provide your name and house 
number to anyone at the leasing office via phone at 256-430-
1517 or via e-mail. Please title your e-mail “Veteran’s Day Pie”. 
Last day to sign up will be Tuesday November 9th, 2021 by 
5pm. 

November 12th 
Redbox Movie Night & Popcorn Pick-up Day 

Come Pick-up a FREE Redbox DVD code certificate for a 1 

day movie rental and a bag of popcorn from 2:30pm-4:30pm at 

the housing office (one code and popcorn per household). This 

is our last way to say thank you to all you residents and don’t 

forget to fill out the CEL survey when it gets emailed to you. 


